
Wapsie Valley FFA Holds Fall Omelet Breakfast Fundraiser in 

Fairbank 
By Natalie Risse, Chapter Reporter 

 Every fall and spring, the Wapsie Valley FFA chapter holds an omelet breakfast 

fundraiser. On Sunday, October 2, it held the fall omelet breakfast at the IC Hall in Fairbank. It 

was a great success, with over 300 people attending. Along with omelets, hashbrowns and rolls 

were served. The breakfasts are very important fundraisers for the chapter. They are used to 

fund many activities throughout the year. In the fall, the omelet breakfast is especially important 

in raising money for the trip to National FFA Convention. A large majority of the chapter’s 

membership is involved in the omelet breakfasts, along with help from their parents. The 

chapter would like to thank the members and parents for their help, and also extend a thank you 

to Innovative Ag, Northeast Security Bank, and Prairie Farms for donations to the breakfast. 

Without the great support of the community, the Wapsie Valley FFA Chapter would not have 

such great opportunities for its members.  

 


